
April 9th 2019 

 

 

Greetings to Our Bulldogs Parents and Students 

We have approximately six (6) weeks of school remaining for the 2018-19 

school year. 

1.Our students are working hard preparing for the various exams that they 

have:  

 FSA ELA  - 4th  -8th Grade 

 FSA Math – 3rd -8th Grade 

 FCAT Science – 5th Grade 

 Algebra, Civics, - - 7th Grade 

 Geometry, US History, Physical Science – 8th Grade 

We want to help all our students prepare for these test and so will be having 

Saturday Boot Camps for each of these contents on April 13th & 27th, May 4th, 

11th, & 18th.  We recommend that students attend.  We have a reward in place 

whereby we will raffle three (3) $5.00 WaWa cards at the end of each Saturday!  

In addition we encourage students to spend 30mins twice per week on IReady 

and Achieve 3000 in order to build their Reading Comprehension  and Math 

Skills. 

2. Parents it is priority that your child comes to school every day. It is a priority 

that your child gets to school on time.  There is a strong correlation between 

student attendance and their attendance to school.  Please work with us to 

help your child reach his/her highest potential. 

3. We are a uniformed school and so all students should be in their proper 

uniform every day.  Students who are out of uniform will be held in the clinic 

until parents bring them the proper uniform.  

4. We have a behavior/discipline code, which is based on the FLDOE Code of 

Student Conduct.  We expect students to be respectful to their peers, teachers 

and all adults.   

We value your ongoing support and cooperation and ask that you review these 

expectations with your child 

Dr. Joy Gordon Fernandez 

Your Proud Principal 

 


